
Plainfield	Conservation	Commission	Minutes	
January	15,	2020	

	
Present:		Sarah	Albert,	Becky	Atchinson,	Julie	Hackbarth,	Mary	Trerice	
	
Minutes:		Minutes	for	11/20/2019	were	approved.		There	was	no	December	
Meeting.	
	
Budget:		Sarah	reported	that	our	level	funded	budget	was	passed	by	the	Select	
Board.	
The	town	conservation	fund	contribution	will	be	reduced	from	the	usual	$2500	to	
$1500.		We	had	a	discussion	about	this	as	it	happened	last	year	also.		We	will	have	a	
discussion	with	the	Select	Board	later	in	the	year.	
	
Town	Forest:		We	authorized	Sarah	to	purchase	stakes	to	mark	stumps	for	removal	
in	the	spring	so	that	trail	work	can	proceed.		Sarah	will	invite	Bram	to	the	March	
meeting	to	talk	about	vehicle	access	to	the	Town	Forest.	
	
Tree	Sale:		This	is	a	joint	venture	with	Marshfield.		Sarah	is	point-person.	
	
Forestry	Talk:		Thursday,	Feb.	6,	7	pm	at	Town	Hall.		Joanne	Garton	will	report	on	
the	Emerald	Ash	Borer		and	on	her	survey	of	the	Plainfield	right	of	ways.		We	will	
contribute	refreshments.	
	
PCC	Flyer:		Becky	and	Mary	will	meet	soon	to	work	on	it.	
	
Adjourn:		8:30	pm	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
Mary	Trerice	


